
Next Month in the Classroom 
Circus is coming to town 
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Theme: 
Winter Wonderland 

Parents and Students 
   Welcome to 2022!!! 

We are so excited for 2021 to FINALLY be over! This month’s theme is Winter Wonderland.  
 The staff and students are looking forward to having an amazing new year! 

 We hope you have a Happy New Year! 

School Closings 
We will close at 12pm on  

Thursday, December 30, 2021, and 
We will be closed on  

Friday, December 31, 2021 
in observance of New Year’s 

 
 
  

Mother/Daughter Craft Project 
 

TBD Being rescheduled for a later 
date in January.  

Happy Birthday! 
Ms. Georgia 1/1       Ms. Lindsay 1/2 
Parker 1/3             Paul 1/3   
Ms. Brittani 1/5 Hudson T. 1/5  
Alena 1/7  Beason 1/8 
Olivia A 1/14  Ms. Megan 1/14 
Ms. Samie 1/16  Hudson M. 1/16 
Ember F. 1/17  Ms. Natalia 1/18 
Aidan 1/23             Liam R. 1/23 
Angel 1/24  Ms. Kay 1/26 
Drew 1/27  Ms. Jihan 1/30 
Ashyln 1/30  Camila G.  1/31 

          

Tuition: 
Tuition is due on Friday before the upcoming week. You 
have a grace period through Monday at 6:30pm.  A late 
fee of $35 will be added on Monday night at 6:30pm and 

an additional late fee of $15 will be added to accounts on 
Wednesday morning.  Thank you. 

 

Uniforms 
Uniforms are to be worn Monday-
Thursday for Preschool 1 through 

Pre-K. If your child is moving up to a 
preschool classroom and you need 
uniform order forms, please see an 

upfront member.  

Parents: 
Please remember to remove all hand 

sanitizers and medicines from your child’s 
bags. 

 Thank you. 
 


